KLAUSNER
KAUFMAN

Attachment 4b

MEMORANDUM

TO: ALL FLORIDA CLIENTS
FROM: KLAUSNER, KAUFMAN, JENSEN & LEVINSON

RE: COVID 19 MESSAGE - EXTENSION OF VIRTUAL
MEETINGS UPDATE #4

DATE: APRIL 30, 2020

To continue to keep everyone safe, our office will remain in remote operation at least
through the end of May, and perhaps later as public safety needs dictate. Remember you
can contact any of us through the office phone line 954-916-1202 or via email.

With regard to meetings, Governor DeSantis has extended the suspension of the
requirement that a quorum be present in the public meeting place with Executive Order 20-
112. This allows Pension Boards of Trustees to meet via video or telephone conference.
Our lawyers have been meeting with Boards using these methods and they have been very
well received. Our office has the capability to host both video and telephone conferences
with you through a wide variety of programs. If you have questions, please call to discuss.

We continue to experience some delay in getting IMEs set for the disability applications
and so we continue to think that it will take longer than normal to process disability
applications, at least until the end of May. Executive Order 20-112 opened up medical
facilities to elective procedures so some doctors will be treating a back log of their patients.
We expect that this could also create delays.

We continue to be committed to serve your needs during this crisis and to do our best to
protect the retirement benefits of our nation's public servants. To all of you and your
families, we wish good health and safety.
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